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Please email this address up until Christmas Eve 

should your child test positive during the 

holiday. We will still be tracking and tracing! 

Please let us know on the training day (January 

4th) if they have tested positive if this will affect 

their return. 

Best wishes and good health – Sarah and the 

Springwater Team.  


